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Wroclaw, June 14, 2024 

 

 

 

V.RPC.5032.19. 2024.Wl 

NOTICE TO SKIPPERS no. 19/2024 

Regarding Temporary closure of the Zacisze lock – renovation works -extension of the closing date 

 

Pursuant to Art 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017 – Water Law (Journal of Laws of 2023, item 
1478) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of December 21, 2000 on inland navigation (Journal of Laws 2022, item 
1097) 

State Water Management Polish Waters Regional Water Management Board in Wroclaw with reference 
to the  notice to skippers no.  16/2024, informs that the closing date of the Zacisze lock has been extended 
until June 19, 2024. 

Vessels whose dimensions make it impossible to pass through the Side Navigation Route in Wroclaw will 
be able to be passed through the Zacisze lock on working days from: 08:00  a.m. to 02:00 p.m. after 
earlier notification, 24 hours in advance and prior arrangement and conditions with the lock 
administrator by phone: 607 672 319.  

We ask all Oder Waterway users to take the situation into account in their shipping plans. 

Current information on the hydrological and navigational situation on the Oder River (shipping 
information) is available on the website of SWH PW RWMB Wroclaw, in the tab AKTUALNOŚCI - 
informacje żeglugowe. For further information, you can contact the Operations Centre of SWH PW 
RWMB in Wroclaw on working days from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. by phone: 71 32 80 587. 

 

 


